
From: gillian.wright@stfc.ac.uk
Subject: RE: Moving time between GTOs
Date: November 29, 2017 at 6:05 PM
To: bholler@stsci.edu, aroman@stsci.edu
Cc: hines@stsci.edu, m.mueller@astro.rug.nl, jstans@stsci.edu

Dear Bryan and Tony,
 
I confirm the transfer of the extra 0.3 hours
 
Thank you
 
Gillian
 
From: Bryan Holler [mailto:bholler@stsci.edu] 
Sent: 29 November 2017 22:28
To: Tony Roman <aroman@stsci.edu>
Cc: Dean Hines <hines@stsci.edu>; Wright, Gillian (STFC,ROE,UKATC)
<gillian.wright@stfc.ac.uk>; Michael "Migo" Mueller <m.mueller@astro.rug.nl>; John
Stansberry <jstans@stsci.edu>
Subject: Moving time between GTOs
 
Tony,
 
In order to accommodate the increase in total charged time for the Echeclus MRS
observations in Dean Hines’ GTO program (#1272), I am requesting that 0.3 hours be moved
from Gillian Wright to Dean Hines. The original time allotment for these observations, 2.5
hours, was supplied by Gillian to Dean, but an increase is now necessary due to the change in
overheads since the first move was made (see original emails from July 27th).
 
Thanks!
 
-Bryan
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